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RESIDENTS CELEBRATING THEIR BIRTHDAY THIS MONTH ARE…. 

                                                                  14th CHRISTINE 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

THIS MONTH HAS BEEN LOVELY AND WARM AND WE HAVE 

MADE SURE TO MAKE THE MOST OF IT. WE HAVE BEEN 

GARDENING AND NATTERING OUTSIDE AND HAVE PLANTED 

MANY FLOWERS THAT WE HAVE BEEN GROWING IN OUR 

GREEN HOUSE, THE 1ST OF OUR STRAWBERRIES HAVE 

GROWN. THE LADIES LOVED BOSSING STEPH AROUND 

OUTSIDE TELLING HER HOW TO DIG/PLANT HAHAHA 

THE RESIDENTS HELP MAKE OUR OWN PUB “THE OAST 

ARMS” FOR OUR FATHERS DAY PARTY. IT BROUGHT UP LOTS 

OF MEMOIRES ABOUT WHAT THEY USE TO DRINK AND 

NIGHTS OUT. SOME STORIES I WON’T REPEAT! 

WE CELEBRATED FATHERS DAY IN STYLE WITH SINGER RICKI 

STILL. WE HAD THE PUB OPEN FOR BUSINESS SERVING BEER, 

GUINNESS, WINE SPRITZERS AND BAILEYS. WE HAD OUR 

FATHERS DAY RAFFLE WITH DONATIONS GIVEN TO US FROM 

SAVERS, AND SURPRISE BOXES THAT STEPH AND SARAH 

MADE. IT WAS A GREAT DAY. 

LOTTIE’S LOLLIES HAVE BEEN COMING TO US SERVING ICE 

CREAMS WITH FLAKES THE LAST FRIDAY OF THE MONTHS. IT 

HAS BEEN A GREAT TREAT. 



LAST BUT NOT LEAST WE HAD OUR SUMMER HOLIDAY SHOW 

PERFORMED BY A LOVELY MAN CALLED SIMON. HE 

TRAVELLED THE WORLD ON HIS SHIP CALLED H.M.R.OAST 

AND AS HE STOPPED OFF AT THE PORTS HE SANG DIFFERENT 

SONGS AND DRESSED UP. THE RESIDENTS LOVED IT. 

 

COMING UP: 

WE HAVE OUR KEYWORKERS PARTY ON 5TH JULY. THANK YOU 

FOR YOUR DONATIONS, WE ARE TREATING THE STAFF TO 

SOME GIFTS. WE ARE LOOKING FORWARD TO KEVIN WALSH 

COMING IN TO SING. OUR SUMMER FETE IS ON THE 30TH 

THIS MONTH, WE WILL KEEP YOU UPDATED IF YOU ARE 

ALLOWED TO COME. 

 

REMINDER: 

AS THE WEATHER TURNS HOT PLEASE CAN WE ASK THAT 

YOU GIVE YOUR LOVED ONE A SUN HAT AND SUN CREAM 

SO THEY CAN SIT OUT IN THE GARDEN FOR LON PERIODS 

PLEASE. 

 

VISITS: 

AS WE HAVE INCREASED THE VISITING SLOTS TO 7 DAYS A 

WEEK NOW, WE FEEL THE TIME HAS COME TO START 



INTRODUCING MORE ACTIVITIES DAILY. OUR RESIDENTS 

HAVE REALLY MISSED BEING ABLE TO DO ACTIVITIES 

EVERYDAY. WE FEEL THEY NEED TO BE MORE STIMULATED, 

ENTERTAINED AND BE INTERACTIVE WITH ONE ANOTHER. 

ALTHOUGH STEPH AND SARAH HAVE DONE THEIR BEST WITH 

VISITS AND ACTIVITIES I THINK IN THE RESIDENTS BEST 

INTEREST WE WOULD LIKE TO PLAN MORE, SO IN ORDER TO 

ACHIEVE THIS OVER THE NEXT FEW WEEKS WE WILL SLOWLY 

CHANGE VISITING TIMES TO EITHER MORNING OR AND 

AFTERNOON EACH DAY. THIS WILL THEN ALLOW TO HAVE 

MORE FREE TIME EITHER IN THE MORNINGS OR AN 

AFTERNOON TO DO MORE ACTIVITIES WITH THE RESIDENTS. 

WE BELIEVE THIS WILL BE A GREAT BALANCE FOR THE 

RESIDENTS AS THEY ARE ABLE TO SEE FAMILIES AND FRIENDS 

AND TAKE PART IN ACTIVITIES. WHEN YOU RING TO BOOK 

THE GIRLS WILL LET YOU KNOW WHAT SLOTS WE HAVE FREE. 

THERE WILL STILL BE PLENTY OF OPPORTUNITIES TO SEE 

LOVED ONES. 

 

OUTINGS: 

OUTINGS MUST NOW BE BOOKED THROUGH LOUISE AS SHE 

WILL HAVE TO RISK ASSESS EVERY OUTING FOLLOWING 

PROTOCOL AND GUIDELINES. YOU SHOULD ALL RECEIVE AN 

EMAIL CONTAINING INFORMATION ABOUT OUTINGS. 

 



 



STAFF OF THE MONTH 

COOK- SARAH 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CONGRATULATIONS SARAH ON ALL YOUR HARD 
WORK. 

 
“SHE NEVER COMPLAINS, ALWAYS BUSY, NEVER 

SAYS NO, GOOD PART OF THE TEAM, MAKES NICE 
CAKES.” 

 
KEEP UP THE GOOD WORK 

 
 
 
 



 



 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 


